
PLEASE 
JOIN US!

Whether we are sad  our students are headed off for their first day of school, or looking 
forward to the much needed break, please join us for some donuts, coffee and conversation.  
We are looking forward to seeing familiar faces and meeting new parents!

SEES ANNUAL SIP & SOB
TUESDAY, AUGUST 22ND

8:30AM UNTIL 9:30AM @ THE GROVE

If you have any questions, please contact:        
Elizabeth Whitaker, HSA President 
hsa@seeschool.com


